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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

Wine Institute PAC has electronically filed its 2007 year-end report.  This is to notify you that Wine Institute PAC 

will assume a monthly filing schedule for calendar year 2008.  It is therefore our understanding that the next report 

will be due on February 20, 2008. 
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